Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 8:51 AM

To: '‘Brandt, Katherine'

Subject: RE: RO450 - Offsite CPT Investigation Report extension
Kathy,

Thank you for the project status follow up. Your extension request is approved and we look forward to receiving the
analytical data for our review.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Brandt, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 10:15 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Nicole Arceneaux (nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com); Peter Schaefer (Pschaefer@CRAworld.com); Roe, Dilan, Env.
Health; Marvin Katz (marvin.katz@shell.com); Wynne, Katie

Subject: RE: RO450 - Offsite CPT Investigation Report extension

Keith,

As we discussed last week, there have been many utility challenges with the proposed locations. We are set to start the
initial phase of the investigation on Monday September 22. We will be expediting the laboratory analytical to 5 days
(standard is 10 days). We have a due date for a report on September 28" and will not be able to make this

deadline. We can however provide draft tables and figures by October 7% for discussion purposes and if the contingency
locations will need to be advance. A final report can be prepared within 45 days of receipt of analytical. This date will
vary if we need to advance the 2 contingency borings (CPT-05 and CPT-06). As with all field events, ACEH is invited to
stop by. | request you that you have level D PPE donned prior to entering the work zones.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Kathy

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 2:18 PM

To: Brandt, Katherine

Cc: Nicole Arceneaux (nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com); Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Peter Schaefer
(Pschaefer@CRAworld.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Marvin Katz (marvin.katz@shell.com)
Subject: RE: RO450 - Offsite CPT Investigation Report extension

Katherine,
ACEH approves the extension request to September 28, 2014 for the subject report.

Regards,



Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Brandt, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 12:43 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Nicole Arceneaux; Madsen, Laura; Wynne, Katie

Subject: RO450 - Offsite CPT Investigation Report extension

Keith,

As we have discussed previously on the phone. Access to the initial CPT locations has been taking longer than
anticipated. We have a deliverable for this project due at the end of July. | would like to extend the Groundwater
Investigation Report from July 28" to September 28™. | anticipate a discussion between ACEH and Shell once the data is
received to determine if the contingency locations are needed for offsite delineation of the MTBE plume.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you

Katherine Brandt, P.G. | Geologist, Certified Project Manager |
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